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Dear Children  
 
Welcome from Mr James 

 
Hello, my name is Mr James, and I am the Executive Head of the Skylark Federation. I’ll be 
making sure that we all enjoy learning together. 
 
You will make lots of new friends at our school. The children say that it is great fun and that the 
teachers are very kind. They love saying “that’s fantastic!” and giving stickers to the children to 
show that they are pleased with the way someone has learned or made good choices. 
 
We are looking forward to meeting you and finding out about you and your family.  We are sure 
that you will enjoy painting, planting, building, counting, climbing and so much more with your 
friends.  We have an outside learning area where we will be doing lots of exciting things!  
 
We will see you very soon when you come to visit your classroom and meet Mrs Pettifer, your 
teacher. We are sure you will agree that Iford and Kingston CofE Primary School is a fantastic 
place to learn and have fun. 

 
 
 
Mr Stewart James 
Executive Head of School 
 


